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EATONIA  
NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Classified $5 

1/8 Page $17 

¼ Page  $30 

½ Page  $47 

Full Page $86 

Non-Profit Organizations 
1/8 Page $9 

¼ Page  $16 

½ Page  $22 

Full Page $41 

 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 
Email:  melanie.eatonia@yourlink.ca 
Anonymous items will not be published. 

Would you like to receive the News Bulletin  

by email?  Please send your request to 

melanie.eatonia@yourlink.ca 
 

           
 
 
 

 

EATONIA, SK 
 

HARDWARE 
Leo Pelletier – Farm Supply Manager 

8am – 5:30pm Monday – Friday 
8:30am – 5:30pm Saturday 

217 Railway Ave East    Ph:  967-2422    Fax:  967-2477 

 

GROCERY 
Denise Pelletier – Grocery Store Manager 

Monday to Saturday 9am – 5:30pm 
212 Main Street       Ph:  967-2411   Fax:  967-2279 

 

 

For Eatonia Minor Hockey Home Games, 

SWHL, and Eatonia Wheat Kings Schedules 

please see the links at 

www.townofeatonia.com 

 
Highway Hotline Link at 

www.townofeatonia.com 

 
 

CHAMBER NEWS 
 

Once again another Old Fashioned Christmas has 

come and gone and in spite of the bitterly cold 

weather it was a huge success. It would not be 

possible without the many volunteers. We would 

like to thank the following; 

 

Santa Claus 

Eaton School for a wonderful program. 

Annette Palmer 

Cora, Amy and Patsy Knuttila 

Julie Nunweiler 

Laurie Guidinger 

Eatonia Catering Committee 

Eatonia Lions Club 

Eatonia Chamber of Commerce 

Prairie Center Credit Union 

Eatonia Recreation Board 

Dorothy Scharf 

The 21-44 Store 

Laura Smolinski (Hayes) 

Anyone who helped set up the hall and helped put 

chairs and tables away. 

Ron Becker (You were missed! We’ll see you 

next year when you feel better and it is not so 

bitterly cold) 

On behalf of the Chamber of Commerce we 

would like to wish every one a Merry Christmas 

and a healthy and Happy New Year. 

 

Sorry to Somerville farms who were missed on 

our list of thank you’s for the trade show. 

 
 

     

For the Eatonia Arena ice schedule 

please see www.townofeatonia.com 

 
 

Deadline for 

submissions is 

the 22nd of 

each month.   

Please 
provide 

payment with 
your ad.  
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800B Spadina Cres. E 
Toll Free 1-877-652-9992 
mboa@travelmasters.ca 

jzerebeski@travelmasters.ca 

Dealing locally has never  

been easier. 

Book your flight, vacation or 

cruise today. 

For more info contact  

Gail Morgan: 

Eatonia…….967-2669 

gg.morgan@yourlink.ca 
 
 

JANUARY REC NEWS 
 

Arena:   

Don’t forget to sign up for kitchen and caretaking 

duties at the rink.  Quite a few have yet to sign up; 

if you don’t plan on working your shifts please let 

us know so we can hire people to cover the shifts. 

 

January Hockey Games: 

Sun, Jan. 3 3:30pm    Seniors vs Luseland 

Sat, Jan 9 11:00am Atoms vs Dodsland 

  5:00pm Midgets vs Rosetown 

  8:00pm Seniors vs Unity 

Sun, Jan 10 12:00pm Atoms vs Kindersley 

  3:00pm Initiation vs  

Sat, Jan16 MINOR HOCKEY DAY 

  8:00pm Seniors vs Leader 

Tues, Jan 19 7:30pm Midgets vs Kindersley 

Sat, Jan 23 ATOM TOURNAMENT 

  8:00pm Seniors vs Oyen 

 

Sat, Jan 30 11:00am  Atom vs Rosetown 

  3:00pm Bantams vs N. Bford 

Sun, Jan 31 12:00pm Initiation vs Eston 

 

Ladies Volleyball: 

The Ladies Volleyball league is well under way 

with 7 matches already played and 4 left to go in 

the new year.  The team consists of: Vanessa 

Price, Teana Hayes, Rhonda Somerville, Shannon 

Lothammer, Lynn Assmus, Janine Specht, Megan 

Hayes, Heather Bews, Susan Theaker, Trisha Lee, 

Candace Connolly, Tanya Hennes, Lisa Stevens, 

Nicole Galarneau, Jami Greke, Zabrina Greke, 

and Brooklyn Assmus and Randi Somerville as 

our refs/players.   To date we have a perfect 

record:  We haven’t lost a game yet, we just keep 

running out of time.  We are getting a bit of 

exercise and having a lot of fun; it’s not too late to 

join. 

 

Saskatchewan Lotteries Trust Fund Grant: 

Community groups and organizations wishing to 

apply for this grant can pick up applications at the 

rec office.  Completed forms must be faxed, 

mailed or dropped off at the rec office by  

January 22, 2010.  We cannot accept late 

applications nor can we apply on your behalf. 

 

Eatonia Recreation Office 

Box 405  Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 

Phone: 967-2557 Fax: 967-2220 

Email: eatoniarec@yourlink.ca 

 

Proceeds from the sale of Saskatchewan Lotteries 

products such as Lotto 6/49, Western 6/49, and 

Scratch & Win are placed in the Saskatchewan 

Lotteries Trust Fund.  Grants from this fund are 

used to support more than 12,000 sport, culture, 

recreation and community groups in the province.  

Community groups in Eatonia receive funding 

from the Saskatchewan Lotteries Grant Program 
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*IMPORTANT NOTICE* 
SGI Motor Vehicle is implementing a new system 

from Feb. 11/2010 to Feb. 17/2010.   
If you have any transactions that need to be processed in 

February, please do so ahead of time as our  

Motor Vehicle computers will be unavailable  

during that time. 

Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause.    

If you have any questions or concerns,  

please contact the office. 

The Staff at Eatonia Agencies Ltd.
 

 

STUECK PHARMACY 
LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 
 

 

 

 
 
 

Kids Curling Bonspiel 

 
Jan 21 – 24, 2010 

Glidden Curling Rink 

Age 16 and under  

$15 per child. 

Food Booth on site. 
Deadline for entry Jan 19th at 6pm. 

Call Judi 463-3603 

or Larry 463-4228 
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Glidden  
Mixed Curling Bonspiel 

Feb 3 – 7 / 2010 
$100 per team 

Deadline for entry Feb 1st at 6pm 
Call Larry 463-4228 

 
 

TOWN OF EATONIA NEWS 
 

Garbage Dump Hours  
Mon, Weds, Fri  1- 6 pm.                                        

Tues, Thurs, Sat  9 am - 12 noon 

Closed Sundays and Stat Holidays  
 

Pam Wake – Bylaw Enforcement Officer 

Please contact her with your concerns 460-8908.  If 

Pam does not answer, please leave a message and she 

will get back to you as soon as possible.  

 

6% Discount for Tax Prepayment if paid by Jan. 31, 

2010 (based on 2009 Levy). 

5% Discount for Tax Prepayment if paid  

Feb. 1 - 28, 2010 (based on 2009 Levy).  

 

Business Licenses – we will be mailing out notices.  

Thank you in advance for your payment.  

 

Pet Licenses – please renew your licenses by  

February 1/10. 

 

Thank you to everyone who brought 

Christmas Treats to the Town Office! 
 

 
 

Wheatland Regional Library Link at 

www.townofeatonia.com 

 
 
 
 

 
Winners of the 2009  

Christmas Lighting Awards  
Residential – Linda Aldridge 
Rural – Ken & Lorraine Bews 

Business – Millennium Land Ltd.  
Sponsored by 

The Eatonia Chamber of Commerce 

 
 

PCCU Online Banking Link at 

www.townofeatonia.com 
 

Glidden Annual   

Ukrainian Dine & Dance 
Saturday, January 16, 2010 

Happy Hour 6pm 
Supper 7pm 
Dance 9pm 

Music by:  Jack Humeny & Band 
Cost $30 per person  

or $15 for Supper or Dance only. 
For more info call  

Larry 463-4228 or Judi 463-3603 

 
 
 

Eatonia Oasis Living - 
December 2009 

 
Merry Christmas from all of us at EOL.  The 
residents keep warm inside by taking part in 
decorating the Personal Care Home for the 
Christmas season.  The residents decorated a tree 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
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with all decorations which have been made by the 
residents over the past few years.  Thank you to 
Marie Smith who creates the great crafts that we are 
able to use to decorate the home. 
 
This month we celebrated the birthdays of Sheila 
Ferguson (December 6), and Frank Longridge 
(December 15). Our monthly party was  
December 11, and thank you to the United Church 
ladies for your gifts for the residents and very 
delicious cakes.  Bernice Wagner moved in at the 
end of November for a respite stay, the staff and 
residents are enjoying visiting with her.  At the End 
of December we have a total of 21 residents at 
EOL.     
 
We also enjoyed our regular activities this month 
which included daily morning exercises, the always 
popular balloon badminton game, Wii bowling 
(thank you John Stevens (age 7) for bowling with 
us!), manicures, bingo, “guess the word” game, and 
watched a Christmas movie called “The Santa 
Trap” which was enjoyed by all.   The residents also 
attended the Lutheran, United, Catholic, and 
Christian Fellowship church services.  On 
December 21st some of our residents enjoyed a 
Christmas Lighting tour around Eatonia, thank you 
Glen Wagner and the Town of Eatonia for 
arranging the tour with the Handi-van.  As a special 
activity on Christmas Eve the residents decorated 
cookies to enjoy over the Christmas holiday.   
 
The residents and staff at EOL created a Football 
Pool to celebrate the Grey Cup.  
 The winners are: 
 1st quarter - Holly Pincemin $10.00 
 2nd quarter - Kara Richardson $15.00 
 3rd Quarter – Holly Pincemin $25.00 
 Final - Frank Longridge $50.00 
 
EOL is currently in need of another freezer for our 
busy kitchen.  Anyone who would like to donate a 
gently used freezer that is in good working 
condition please call Krista at 967-2447.  We have 
some item for re-sale, if anyone in the community is 

in need of an electric bed please phone Krista to set 
up a time to view this item.    
  
 
The residents always enjoy seeing and visiting with 
people of all ages from our community.  If anyone 
would like to come in and spend quality time 
visiting, playing a game or activity with our 
wonderful residents, please phone Heather at  
967-2447 to set up a time.   
 

Donations are received throughout the month of 
December, if we have missed your name, please 
accept our apology.  Thank you for all the 
donations received!!!! 
 

Agnes Goodwin family – birthday cake, fruit, 
cheese, and squares 
Noreen Chiliak – tomatoes 
Stevens wedding – dessert tray, cold cuts and buns 
Gail Morgan – tarts 
Bill Wardill – turkey 
Jerry and Bernice Radies – Poinsettia 
Neil and Betty Gregory – Poinsettia 
Leone Butt’s Funeral – Open faced buns & Squares 

 
New Year: Time to Diet 
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